Constituency boundaries - Feedback by 5 December
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Dear All

Apologies, but | seemed to have missed this in my inbox.

It was only brought to my attention when Natalie and | attended the Oakington & Parish Council this week that a resident attended to talk about it.

| realise for most of you it has passed the deadline for you to put forward feedback from your councils, so | ask that you feedback individually.

| have also shared this on social media tonight.

Kind regards
Firouz

Firouz Thompson (she/her)
County Councillor for Longstanton, Northstowe, Over, Oakington & Westwick

07974 680875

Report a highways fault - Cambridgeshire County Council

Report a flood - www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/business/planning-and-development/flood-and-water/report-a-flood

1 work flexibly and may send emails outside normal working hours, no need to respond to my email outside yours.

NEWS

From Cambridgeshire County Council

07 November 2022

Final consultation launches for constituency boundaries

Constituency boundaries are changing, and it's your final chance to help shape the new map.

The Boundary Commission for England (BCE) is required by Parliament to undertake an
independent and impartial review of all constituencies in England, to rebalance the number of
electors in each constituency.

Constituency sizes currently vary widely due to population changes since the last boundary review.
The new map proposed by the Commission will make sure each constituency has between 69,724
and 77,062 electors so that each MP represents roughly the same number of electors. The 2023
Boundary Review also requires that the number of constituencies in England increases from 533
to 543.

The Commission has listened to the feedback sent in from the public and has changed nearly half
of the initial proposals published last year. The new revised proposals are now available to view
via an interactive map on the consultation website bcereviews.org.uk.

A final public consultation is open now until 5 December and is the last chance to provide your
views on new constituency boundaries. The Boundary Commission for England has invited the
public to visit bcereviews.org.uk and comment on the proposals via the website, email or letter.
Hard copies of the proposals are available to view at public places of deposit listed on the
Boundary Commission for England website. You can give your feedback on anything from where
the proposed electoral boundaries are, to the suggestions for new constituency names.

To tell the Commission whether the new proposals for constituencies best represent your local
community, visit bcereviews.org.uk and have your say before 5 December.
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English Parliamentary constituencies are changing to
= make the number of electors in them roughly the same.
We need to hear your local views. See the map and



